
CITY OF GLOVERSVILLE, DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

Street & Traffic Light Inquiries 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Street Light Inquires 
Streetlight outages and other street light 
issues should be reported to the 
Department of Public Works either via email 
dpwaa@cityofgloversville.com or by calling 
the office at 518-773-4556.  To address the 
issue efficiently and promptly, we ask that 
you provide the nearest address for the pole 
in question. Providing the pole number will 
expedite the response time.     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Traffic Light Inquires 
All traffic light and signal issues are resolved 
through the Gloversville Fire Department. 
They can be contacted via their non-
emergency phone line at 518-725-3124. 
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